


The Korokoro community and Petone

Planning Action Group were prime movers in

saving these hilltops. Now, the Mansell and

Allan families welcome walkers onto their

land at Titiro Moana Road, as access up the

hill to a legally provided 3m wide reserve

strip between Puketirotiro Reserve and

Belmont Regional Park.
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